
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD SOLE SOURCE 
 
  
The City of Spokane intends to establish a sole source contract with ABB 
SOFTWARE to provide the following: 

 
 SOFTWARE, SERVICE & PARTS SUPPORT FOR THE DIGITAL CONTROL 

SYSTEMS (DCS)  
For 

SOLID WASTE DISPOSAL – WASTE TO ENERGY FACILITY 
 
Companies who believe they can compete for this requirement are 
required to submit via email a brief statement of their intent to compete. 
The statement and any other questions regarding this sole source should 
be directed to:  
 
 

RICK RINDERLE 

PROCUREMENT SPECIALIST 

at: RRINDERLE@SPOKANECITY.ORG 

by Thursday, December 4, 2024  at 5:00 pm. 
 
The City of Spokane does not guarantee that companies responding to 
this notice will be rendered a request to tender an offer for this 
procurement. In addition, the City of Spokane does not guarantee that 
any solicitation will occur for this procurement, but reserves the right to 
solicit proposals. 
 
Companies who have not already done so should register at 
www.mrscrosters.com. 
 
Dated the 27th Day of November, 2024 
 
Thea Prince 
Sr. Procurement Specialist 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.mrscrosters.com/

